
 

NSTU Provincial Executive Email Vote 
October 30, 2 018 

H I G H L I G H T S  

 
1. Approved a recommendation to reduce spending through implementation of the following efficiencies for 

2018-2019: 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Alcohol will not be purchased for hospitality suites for PE meetings / committees / conferences (current supply will be 
depleted and no new purchases made) 
 
Hotels will not be provided for committee meetings for those who live within 25 kms of hotel. 
 
The Provincial Executive / Staff Christmas Dinner for 2018 will not be held. 
 
Executive Planning 2019 will be held on Saturday, June 1, 2019 at NSTU (in conjunction with May 30, 2019 PE meeting). 
 

 Efficiency Item Savings 
2.3 Project International  22,000 
4.1 Annual Council – Past President’s Dinner    2,000 
4.2 Education International (Thailand)       10,000 
5.2 CTF Other   4,000 
5.5 Canadian Association of Principals 2,200 
5.5 Institute of Chartered Accountants 1,000 
5.9 APSEA Negotiations 2,000 
5.9 Appeals 4,260 
5.9 Joint Stakeholders 2,000 
5.9 Substitute Teachers Committee (alternative supports and workshops 

provided) 
5,490 

5.10 Fierce Conversations 5,000 
5.10 Temporary Moratorium on New Member Contact Conference (alternative 

supports and workshops provided) 
12,750 

5.12 Inservice (reduce to $10,000 from $13,000) 3,000 
5.13 Research Projects 2,500 
5.24 PR General (reduce to $50,000 from $53,500)     3,500 


